

Sharing Christ, Offering Hope, Ministering to the Needy in Crisis

Dear Friend of the Flock.

December 8, 2020

Greetings to you from Shepherds of Love Ministries.

Since the COVID-19 Pandemic we have watched God carry this ministry through some testing of our faith. The number of families requesting help almost doubled and while donations were down by about 15%. Perhaps you experienced some financial loss as well and know what a burden this is for your own family.

We began praying specific prayers, asking God to touch the hearts of our Donors and to bring us new Donors. We waited, believing and He answered our prayers as only He can do. He showed up in a mighty way sharing His love so we could help our Flock during the Christmas Season. Wow!

As always, our God is faithful to supply our every need through your heart of compassion. We invite you to continue to walk with us and may you be blessed as we celebrate our 21st year of service.

And my God will supply (fill until full) your every need according to His riches in glory in Christ Jesus. Philippians 4:19 AMP

Thank you and Merry Christmas!

Teresa Rountree * Schaun Adams * Tamatha Rowe

Brian Sanders * Marie Fister * Tiffany McFadden * Crystal Martin